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   Lunch Cards 

As school comes to a close on May 23 for the 2023-24 School 
year, please be sure that your student has enough lunch/milk 
cards to make it to the end of the year. Any cards that are not 
used up can be used the following school year.   

    
It’s Time to Order Yearbooks 
If you would like to place an order for the 2023-24 yearbook, 
please complete the order form in the attachments and return 
it with your payment to the school office or to Mrs. DuBois.  
Each book is $25 and orders need to be placed by Friday, May 
17.  Yearbooks will be delivered at the beginning of next school 
year.  

 
   Preschool/Kindergarten Openings 

At this time, we still have openings for the preschool and 
Kindergarten programs. If you know of someone who has 
interest, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

May 17: End of 4th quarter  
8th grade Graduation          
May 18: Track State      
May 22: Last day of school 
for Preschool                      
May 23: Last day of school 
– Dismissal after 8:15 Mass 

Only 76 
days until 
the 
2024-25 
school 
year 
starts 
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
  
(May 20-22) 

Mon., May 20 – Turkey & cheese sandwich, Tostitos, carrots, fruit 
Tues., May 21 – Chicken nuggets, fries, corn, fruit 
Wed., May 22 – Taco salad, peas, fruit 
Thurs., May 23 – Last day of school - Early dismissal – No lunch 
Fri., May 24 – No School 
 
Paperwork for the 2024-25 School Year 
Please be sure that the attached paperwork is turned in for returning students for 
the coming school year. Ideally this needs to be turned in before the end of this 
school year. Publicity is one per family, medical is one per child, concussion is one 
per athlete 4 - 8, athletic participation in one per child in 4-8 and textbook loan is 
one per child. Please fill out and return by May 22, 2024.  Also, remember that if 
a form needs a parent or student signature that you sign and date the form. 
Students in Kindergarten, 2 and 6 need a current dental. 
 
Water Bottles 
Parents: Please be sure that your child brings a water bottle to school each day. It 
is very important since the weather is getting hot. We have a few in the office to 
“borrow” but not for every day use. Thanks for helping them remember! 
 

Last day of After Care 
The last day of After Care for this school year will be on Wednesday, May 22. 
 

Boosters Selling Mugs 
The STM Boosters are selling logo’ed large travel mugs similar to the Stanley 
brand items. They are available for $20 and while supplies last! To purchase, 
please contact Deanna Casey at 309/231-9656.  A sample mug is in the school 
office and photos will be on our Facebook parent page also.  
 

Last newsletter of the year! 
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Kickball Anyone? 
Come celebrate the end of another great school year as we will play kickball, 
Tuesday, May 21 after school until 4:00pm. This will take place on the kickball 
field providing the weather cooperates. Then on May 22, we are inviting all 
parents and grandparents to challenge our students to a kickball game. All are 
welcome to play or enjoy watching. 
 
Cross Country 
Please see the attachment in this week’s newsletter regarding an informational 
meeting for next year’s Cross Country co-op with MGS. Running is a great way to 
exercise for life!! 


